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We have very busy working with our Mini-Conference committee on our first ever virtual conference.  I 

would like to extend a very special Thank-You to our Alt-Web Admin, Kayla & the group of tech 

volunteers, for stepping up to the challenge. Countless hours have been spent trying to ensure we have 

a quality weekend.  

 

Now that this first hurtle is behind us, we will be getting our advisory committee up and running.  We 

also have a few projects planned, including working with the Archives Committee to update their page 

with new content. 

 

If you have any Ideas for the Area, A committee, or District pages PLEASE let us know, REMEMBER the 

web page is for ALL of us, so your input is important! 


